
School AFL Season 

 Some great news for our aspiring AFL players – the season will be 

getting underway early next term!!!! 

The SANFL is keeping the same structure as last year which is open to 

both boys and girls from Years 2 – 6. The games will be played at a 

central venue, Adelaide Uni Hockey fields at West Beach (opposite AFL 

Max and Adelaide Airport). 

Games are scheduled to start the second weekend of Term 2 with 10 rounds planned. There are 3 
age groupings for the competitions – Year 2, Year 3/4 and Year 5/6. Game times will be close to  
8.30am, 9.30am and 10.30am bounce respectively. This year SANFL has reduced the cost for 
registration and is now $75. Upon registration, players will receive a participation pack with some 
AFL goodies.  

If your child is intending on playing AFL for Whitefriars this year please head to the QKR app and 
register. If we cannot fill a team for specific ages and your child does not play, we will refund all 
money paid. 

 

Soccer at Whitefriars 

The Saturday Soccer Competition starts in Term 2 and is 

an opportunity for our Receptions to Year 5 students to 

become involved in an after-school sport and enjoy the 

benefits of being involved in team sports. An 

information note went home via Skoolbag this week but 

if you have any queries please don’t hesitate to ask. If 

you are keen for your child to be involved head to the QKR app and nominate your child, the cost for 

the season will be $65. As usual these teams can only run if we have volunteer team coaches and 

managers. Soccer knowledge is not required, just enthusiasm and availability.  

 


